
 

 

 
 

 

6th January 2017 Newsletter 

 
Happy New Year! 
 
Swimming 
Swimming started yesterday for 7 weeks. The cost is £21.00 (£3 per session). Please send your money to the office in a 
clearly labelled envelope with your child’s name and class. 
 
Outdoor Adventure Club  
The after school club will resume on Monday 9th January 2017 3.05pm-4.15pm. The children will be learning all about 
First Aid. There is no need to sign another consent form, but if your child is not attending, please inform their class teacher 
so the register can be updated. 
 
Lunch money 
Please send lunch money to the office in a clearly labelled envelope. The amount for 6 weeks and 4 days is £68.00. Many 
thanks. 
 
Reading volunteers 
We would very grateful if anyone could spare some time to read with children in Class 1 and 2. We are completely flexible 
with when this could be. If you would like to volunteer, please let Mrs Blythe or Mrs Long know as soon as possible. 
 
Reception applications 
Please ensure you have made your application either on line or on a paper copy (available on request). The closing date is 
15th January. 
 
Nut and sesame seed allergy 
Just a reminder that we have several children with a nut allergy in school. We ask that if you are providing a packed lunch 
for your child that you are mindful of food containing nuts or sesame seeds. The allergic reaction is severe even if the 
children come into brief contact with nuts or sesame. 
 
PE Kit 
Please ensure your child has a PE kit in school. PE is on a Friday every week. This half term will be Gymnastics and it is vital 
that children are wearing appropriate kit. 
If your child does not have a PE kit, they will not be allowed to take part in the lesson and will have to sit and watch. 
 
Attendance and Punctuality 
We have no late marks in the book this week which is fantastic – well done and keep it up! 

If a child arrives late regularly for school, parents will be invited to meet with me to discuss possible ways in which the 

school can help, for example using Breakfast club. 

 

Goodbye 

We sadly say so long farewell to Kayleigh Watson today. The family have moved to Stamfordham and Kayleigh will be 

attending the local school from Monday. We wish her the best of luck for the future. 

 

Other dates for your diary.   

Thursday 16th February 2017: Break for Half Term 

Friday 17th February 2017: Teacher Day 

Monday 27th February 2017: Spring 2nd Half Term starts 

 

Kind regards,  

Jude Long (Acting Headteacher) w  
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